

Northern Outcomes group - 10th October 2018

Discussion	Action	By Whom
<p>Presentation re Disability Inclusion Events in Southern Area Outcomes Group area – Darren Curtis</p> <p>ATTACHED</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • General agreement sign-posting similar to SOG. • Organising event/activity shared learning involving C & YP. • Now group – Jam Card • Mencap inclusion training • Range of models to bring to table, eg safeplace, safezone, dementia friendly • Ensure report card and follow up 6 months after event • OBA to be included through the planning of the event 	<p>Una Casey</p>
<p>Matters arising</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Teresa O`Donnell has been invited to future meeting • Grainne contacted NDACT – concern about reports of work happening from DHA re providing support to GUS and connection 	<p>No further action</p>
<p>Mindfulness</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Sharon to send dates/ information to Ruth-Ann for referral from Hub 	<p>Sharon Crawford</p>
<p>EISS in Northern Area</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Maurice to meet with Veronica re EISS – highlighting need for resources at an early stage 	<p>Maurice Meehan</p>
<p>Regional Disability</p> <p>EDB subgroup – C&YP with Disability and contact with Youth justice. CWD access to emotional H & WB</p> <p>Transitions – exploring good practice.</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Influence poly – social model 	
<p>Family Support Hub update (see attached)</p> <p>More information collated on Kinship care</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • What resources available/ made use of - bring issues to other forum. 	<p>Veronica Callaghan</p>
<p>Action Plan</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Review at next meeting 	
<p>Where to - next steps, consider 3 or 4 locality based events</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Planning to be progressed and feedback on way forward to be tabled at next meeting (take account 	<p>U Casey, RA Delija, S Ramsey, P Kirk</p>

	<p>of other activities happening, ie. Forthcoming MENCAP event).</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Sign posting resource to support inclusion • Members to link with Una re working group – Board model bring agencies to find out next steps 	
<p>LPG report Discussion CAMHS Tier 2 service thresholds. Coaching and training for frontline staff re emotional distress</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • MM – Youth service. Model using skills with yp in difficulty. • Flare programme 	Maurice Meehan
<p>Antrim extending out to include Newtownabbey. Frances – shared education team – need to include partnership schools</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Make shared opportunity • Use shared education to use subcover 	F Donnelly S Ramsey
<p>John Fenton`s Retirement Thanked for contribution to group – best wishes for pending retirement.</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • John not to lose touch with members and enjoy his retirement. 	
<p>Date of next meeting</p>	<p>12th December meeting reinstated. Venue, Boardroom Trust HQ at 2pm</p>	J Scobie

Attendees

Veronica Callaghan, NHSCT
 Frances Donnelly – EA
 Ruthann Delija, AFC
 Selena Ramsey, CYPSP
 Julie Bell, NHSCT
 Grainne Keane, YJA
 Nicola McCall MEA
 Pamela Kirk, Barnardos
 Maurice Leeson, HSCB
 Una Casey, CYPSP
 Maurice Meehan, PHA
 Jenny Adair, HSCB/CCP
 John Fenton, NHSCT
 Helen Dunn, HSCB/CYPSP

